
Christmas Gift Afternoon 2015

        Dear Parents & Carers

        Our annual Christmas Gift Afternoon is being held on
        WEDNESDAY 2ND DECEMBER.  This is a lovely 
          opportunity for the children to buy Christmas 
            presents for their family and friends.

          All presents will be £2 each so please could children 
bring their money into school on Wednesday 2nd. Any 
cheques should be made out to St Peter’s Fundraising. 

Children will initially be able to purchase two gifts each 
and if there are any gifts left at the end of the event 
children will have the opportunity to purchase further 
gifts if they wish. 

We hope that you will support this event as all money 
raised goes directly to the School.

Thank you
The Friends of St Peter's 
                  Social Committee


